
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           28 October 2017 14:37
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Michael King
 
Name: Michael
Surname: King

 
 
Message:
The town of Drogheda is not mentioned in the draft plan. As the largest town in Ireland it needs to be
recognised as Ireland's next city within the NPF.
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